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Sir. M. Vishweshwaraya Trust was established with 

the objective of nurturing children and grooming 

them to become adults capable of contributing 

towards society.  

 

The Trust holds a strong belief in the potential of 

each child and has focused on providing education 

and accommodation to the needy children of India’s 

society for the past 13 years.  

 

Inspired by the wish of our late senior, Lien Ce Phu Sa, 

our team is committed to ensure that every needy 

child has access to quality education and a 

comfortable environment where they can learn and 

grow.  



A Family That Loves 

Starting with just 2 children from Kalimpong, our 

children’s home has provided shelter to 18 children 

coming from the various parts of India, majority of 

whom have now joined the working society. 

Currently, there are 8 boys from Nepal and India 

staying with us, with the youngest boy becoming 

part of our family at a mere 4 years old. 



Journey To School 

We give sponsorship to children whose fathers have 

either passed away or are drunkards and spend their 

salary on alcoholic drinks. In the last academic year, 

2016-2017, we gave sponsorships to a total of 12 

boys and girls.  

 

Story of Ashwini: 

Hi, my name is Ashwini. I have 1 sister and 2 

brothers. My youngest brother passed away 

because we could not afford to pay for his medical 

fees. In 2014, I got education sponsorship from 

the Trust and I can now go to school without 

having to worry about my school fees. I am very 

thankful to my sponsor. 



A New Beginning 

In February 2016, we took over the management of 

Universal Public School which has been running since 

2007. Our mission is to offer students a holistic 

education and prepare them for the challenges in life.  

 

Standing on a 13-acre land, the School has 

developmental plans to ensure improved learning 

environment for students at every level.  

 

Since the take-over, we have constructed new 

classrooms and toilets; and are now raising funds to 

construct a new building for our students.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although we are just a small trust, we hope to reach 

out to more children and help them build a more 

promising future. We sincerely seek for your 

assistance in making this dream come true. 



For further information, please contact us at: 

Phone: + 91 8867 99 4719 (Ongal Lepcha) 

 

Or visit us at: 

Vardanayakanahalli, Dibburu Halli Main Road, 

Sidlghatta – 562105, Chikkaballapur District, 

Karnataka State, India 

 

 

Thank you  

for your contribution! 


